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Holy Rosary Parish Community
287 Plains Road East - Burlington, Ontario  L7T 2C7

Our Lady of the Most Holy Rosary,
Pray for us.

Mission Statement
Holy Rosary Burlington Catholic Parish 
Community, disciples sent forth by the Holy Spirit 
to live and proclaim Christ Jesus, strives to 
constantly grow in faith, vibrant worship, warm 
welcome to all, and compassionate outreach, to 
be a vital witness of care and hope wherever the 
Lord needs us.

Clergy
Rev. Monsignor Martin Vallely, Pastor
mvallely@hamiltondiocese.com
Cell  905-517-5511
Deacon Stephane Zara
szara@hamiltondiocese.com

Parish Staff
Divine Dimaranan, Administrative Assistant/Bookkeeper
hrosary@cogeco.net 
Cristian Lecanda, Youth and Family Minister
clecanda@hamiltondiocese.com
David Walker, Custodian 
davewwc10@yahoo.com

Liturgical Music
Trevor Price, Music Director
trevor.c.price@gmail.com
Vicky Chen, Associate Organist
siuming.chen@gmail.com

Contact Us
Parish Office  905-634-7441
Fax  905-634-6264
Emails    hrosary@cogeco.net    OR
holyrosaryburlington@hamiltondiocese.com  
Website   www.holyrosaryburlington.com
Twitter @hrosarychurch
Facebook @HolyRosaryBurlington

Other Contacts
Holy Rosary Elementary School  905-634-3609
Assumption Secondary School  905-634-1835
St. Vincent de Paul Society Assistance 905-631-6111

Parish Office Hours
Tuesday - Thursday   9 a.m. - 12 noon  &  1 - 4 p.m.
Friday    9 a.m. - 12 noon
Office closed - Sat. / Sun. / Mon.

Masses on the Lord's Day
Saturday  5 p.m.  |  Sunday  9 a.m.  &  11 a.m.
Summer - Saturday  5 p.m.  |  Sunday Mass  10 a.m.

Weekday Mass
Tuesday - Friday  8 a.m.  (Rosary at 7:30 a.m.)

Confessions
Saturday  4:00 - 4:30 p.m.

New Parishioners
We welcome you.  Please introduce yourself and 
complete a registration form in the book rack at the 
church entrance.

Pastoral Care of the Sick and Homebound
Please contact the office whenever a family member is 
hospitalized or confined to home.  Privacy law 
prohibits the parish from obtaining information from 
the hospital.  Parish staff and volunteers visit the sick 
and homebound regularly and bring Communion to 
those unable to come to the church.  Call the office if 
you or a member of your family wishes to receive the 
Anointing of the Sick.

Remember Your Parish
Keep your love for your parish alive.  Remember Holy 
Rosary Parish in your will and when recommending 
expressions of sympathy.
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Starting at $10.99
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YOUR BUSINESS!

Remember...
Let our advertisers know
you saw their ad here.

Liturgical Publications, your weekly bulletin printer has
an opening for a full time Sales Representative.

Base Salary • Commission • Car Allowance • Travel Expenses
If you have a drive to succeed and are self-motivated,
email your resume to salesrep@parishbulletins.com
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by Dr. Karen Lee

Family Eyecare & Eyewear
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Knights of Columbus
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For Information, please contact
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Jim Hession    905-639-9530
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289-400-6844
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Welcome to Holy Rosary Catholic Community.  We hope 
you are spiritually enriched by the Lord’s Day worship. 
    

Mass Intentions  
(8:00 a.m. unless otherwise noted) 

 

Join us to pray the Rosary before Mass. 
Rosary starts at 7:30 a.m. 

 
 

Tues., June 20 8:00 a.m.   Mark Sutherland 
10:00 a.m.   Holy Rosary School 

Grade 8 Graduation Mass 
Wed., June 21 Anthony Cirotto 
Thurs., June 22 Joseph Bercik 
Fri., June 23 Pat Ivanco 
Sat. June 24 
5:00 p.m. 

Donal O’Sullivan 
Teresa Longo 

Berniece Lindner 
Intentions of Vicky Chen 

Italo Cantarelli 
.  
ADVANCE NOTICE---SUMMER MASS SCHEDULE 

 
Once again this year, we will hold to our traditional practice 
of going down to one Sunday Morning Mass in the 
summertime. Starting July 1st – 2nd, and ending with 
September 2nd – 3rd, the weekend Mass Schedule will be 
Saturday, 5:00 P.M.; Sunday, 10:00 A.M. (The Sunday 
10:00 A.M. Mass will be livestreamed.) The regular Mass 
Schedule will resume on the weekend of September 9th – 
10th. During the summer, the bulletin will only be published 
a couple of times. Mass Intentions will always be available 
on the bulletin board and on the parish website. 
 
 

INTERESTED IN A DAY TRIP TO  
THE MARTYRS’ SHRINE? 

 
The CWL are planning a day trip to the 

Martyrs’ Shrine in Midland, on Monday, September 11th.  
This is open to anyone in the parish; and the cost will be 
$60.00 per person, which includes a bagged lunch 
provided.  See the enclosed flyer for more details, or please 
call Barb MacIsaac at 905-335-3914. A sign-up sheet is 
now available in the entranceway. Registration will be 
limited; just one coach bus full. 
 

HCDSB MULTI-YEAR STRATEGIC PLAN 
CONSULTATION SURVEY 

  
You are invited to share your feedback on the HCDSB 
Multi-Year Strategic Plan (MYSP) Consultation Survey! 
The MYSP Consultation Survey is designed to gather 
feedback from the community about HCDSB’s next strategic 
plan, which is being developed this year. This survey is 
open from Monday, June 5 to Friday, June 30, 2023.  
Please visit the following link to share your thoughts and 
input about HCDSB’s next multi-year strategic plan through 
the MYSP Consultation Survey: hcdsb.info/MYSPSurvey.  
For more information about the Multi-Year Consultation 
Survey, please visit: https://hcdsb.info/MYSPinfo  

 

 
 
 

REFLECT ON THE GOSPEL 
 

Reflect upon next Sunday’s Gospel throughout the week. 
The Gospel for the Twelfth Sunday in Ordinary Time is: 

 
Matthew 10.26-33 

 
 

OUR GIFTS TO GOD 
June 11th Collection 

 

Sunday 
Envelopes 
 

 Sunday 
Loose 

Pre-Authorized 
Debit 

Care for 
Retired Priests 
(Cura Pastorum

Association) 
$ 3,431 $ 400 $ 1,615 $ 1,212 

 
We thank you for your continued spiritual and financial 
support of Holy Rosary Parish.  
 
 

DIOCESAN PRAYER CALENDAR 
 

 

Mon. June 19 Very Rev. Paul Panaretos, S.J. 
Tues. June 20 Rev. Franjo Sprajc 
Wed. June 21 Comboni Missionaries (M.C.C.J.) 
Thurs.June 22 Rev. Wieslaw Berdowicz, S.Chr. 
Fri. June 23 Rev. Valentine Onwunjiogu 
Sat. June 24 Nativity of Saint John the Baptist – 

Patron of French Canadians 

203 - 1 

CONGRATULATIONS! 
 

…….to our Holy Rosary School Grade 8’s, who 
graduate this Tuesday, June 20th. May the Lord 

guide you in years ahead, so that you may always know 
and strive to follow his will for you. Graduation Mass on 
Tuesday at 10:00 A.M. All are welcome to attend. 
 
 

COME AND SEE 
 

The presentation on Climate Crisis: Finding Hope 
Through a Trinitarian View of Creation by Fr. John 
McCarthy SJ is so 'densely' enriching that those who have 
attended suggest that we need more time to reflect. Our 
next meeting this Monday, June 19th, at 7:00 P.M. in the 
Parish Centre, will be a time to recapitulate. All are 
welcome. Even if you have not attended the original 
presentations (Part I & II), you may contact Vicky for a 
summary of them: siuming.chen@gmail.com.  

 
A NEW PARISH PHOTO DIRECTORY!!! 

 
Your Pastoral Advisory Council has approved the 
proposal to put together a new parish Photo 

Directory, as a “post”-75th Anniversary project! This will be 
our first Directory since 2015; and it will be very helpful, with 
so many changes which have taken place in our 
demographic in recent years. A first planning meeting took 
place with Tim Balazs of IPC Canada Photo Services, Inc., 
last Wednesday, June 14th. Further information forthcoming. 
If you are interested in working with the organizing team, 
contact Carol Gallimore, kgallimore@cogeco.ca, or at 905-
746-8854; or Suzette D’Aoust, 
suzettedaoust46@gmail.com, or at 905-572-5331. 

 
NOTE FROM SAINT VINCENT DE PAUL 

 
Thank you for your continued generosity in 
donations into the bin in the narthex. Have you 
noticed, in and around the bin, lists of which 

items the pantry particularly needs right now? This list of 
items has recently been freshly updated. Take a look! God 
bless your care for God’s poor, in these tough economic 
times! 

 
OUT-4-LUNCH PROGRAM RETURNS!!! 

 
Holy Rosary Church is once again joining with St. Matthew's 
Anglican, Plains Road East United and Plains Road West 
United Churches to welcome Aldershot Seniors every 
Monday at Noon for a luncheon served at St. Matthew's 
Anglican Church, starting in September, 2023.  We are 
looking for volunteers to help in the kitchen, set up and 
serve in the dining room, and clean up.  If you are able to 
help, please call Anne Lamming at 905-633-9252 or Bev 
Taylor at 905-630-0407.  
 
 
ON FATHERS’ DAY: May God our Father bless all fathers, 
and may Saint Joseph inspire them to serve their family 
vocation with strength, tenderness, and love. Amen. 

INTERESTED IN “CHAIR YOGA”,  ANYONE? 
 
The CWL ladies are looking into offering a weekly one-hour 
session of Chair Yoga, for interested parishioners. This 
would begin in September on Thursdays at 11:00 A.M.,  at 
a cost of $4.00 or $5.00 per session, depending on the 
number of interested people.  We would need a 10-week 
commitment to begin.  Please let Barb MacIsaac know by 
calling her at 905-335-3914, if you wish to participate in this 
exercise program. 

 
UPCOMING CHARITY GOLF EVENTS 

 
Halton Catholic Children’s Foundation 
Charity Golf Classic: Tuesday, July 11th, 

Piper’s Heath Golf Club, Trafalgar Road, Milton. For further 
info, and to register online, go to 
https://www.hccf.ca/charity-golf-classic .  
Serra Club of Halton Golf for Vocations: Monday, August 
14th, Burlington Springs Golf and Country Club, Cedar 
Springs Road, Burlington. Register by contacting Joe Neri 
at neri.family@sympatico.ca, or call 905-921-2754. 
 

CATECHIST FORMATION PROGRAM 
 

A year-long virtual experience of learning and 
fellowship, helping prepare interested 
parishioners to serve in catechetical ministry 

in the parish. Offered by the Diocese of Hamilton, in 
collaboration with Dayton University’s Virtual Learning 
Community for Adult Faith Formation. Participants must be 
approved and sponsored by their Pastor. For more 
information, visit www.hamiltondioceselearns.com,  or 
contact Christina Mines, at cmines@hamiltondiocese.com, 
or call 905-528-7988, x 2239. 
 

PARISH GRIEF SUPPORT GROUP 
 

Next Meeting is on July 7th, 1:00 P.M. to 2:30 P.M. in the 
Parish Centre Library. Interested in participating? Please 
contact Heidi Cowie, at heidicowie55@gmail.com; or call 
905-746-0766. A conversation with Heidi is required, before 
coming to your first meeting. Please note that Heidi is also 
available for individual grief counselling.  
 

CHURCH BULLETIN ADVERTISING 
 
Liturgical Publications will be setting up the 
advertisements for our Church Bulletin. 
The advertising will begin in September 

2023, and it supports the bulletin service. Please support 
the bulletin, and advertise your product or service. Call 
Liturgical Publications at 1-800-268-2637. 
 

MUSIC DIRECTOR: JOB OPPORTUNITY 
 
St. Paul the Apostle Parish in Burlington is looking for an 
experienced musician to fill the part-time role of Music Director. 
Primary responsibilities will be to direct and lead the choir, and 
coordinate the other music ministries. For further information and 
to apply: : https://hamiltondiocese.bamboohr.com/careers/172. 
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Liturgical Publications, your weekly bulletin printer has
an opening for a full time Sales Representative.

Base Salary • Commission • Car Allowance • Travel Expenses
If you have a drive to succeed and are self-motivated,
email your resume to salesrep@parishbulletins.com

SALES REPRESENTATIVE
WANTED

EYEYEFOCUSOCUS
by Dr. Karen Lee

Family Eyecare & Eyewear
457 Plains Rd E 905-633-8878

eyefocusoptometry.com

Knights of Columbus
Our Lady of the Most Holy Rosary

Council #15920
Always looking for new members

For Information, please contact

Membership Director

Jim Hession    905-639-9530

Driveway Paving Stones
Patio Stones • Hardscape

Walkway Interlock

289-400-6844
www.kudady.com




